
 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

 

  
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

   
 

 

Letter to Healthcare Provider giving the Covid-19 
Vaccination 

Dear Healthcare Provider, 

I have Aphasia and/or a Communication Disability. 

It may be hard for me to speak, read, write or process your 
spoken words. I am still aware of what is going on. 

Here is an aphasia-friendly version of the Vaccine 
Screening Questions. Please review it with me so I can 
fully participate in this process. 

Thank you. 

What you can do to help: 

  Please be patient with me 
  Speak clearly 
  I appreciate when you take your time 
  Yes/no questions, gestures, writing or drawing may 

be helpful too 


	Letter to Healthcare Provider giving the Covid-19 Vaccination 

